
Japanese Students in Belarus 

Belarus, Vitaly Maksimov, December 14-22, 2017

From December 14 to December 22, three students of Sun Moon University from Japan participated in 
programs organized by Belarus members. 

On Friday, December 15, in the witnessing center of Minsk students made a presentation about Japan. The 
program was attended by 15 people. 

They also participated in the weekly meeting of the English Language Club. 

On Saturday, December 16, Japanese students together with elder Second Generation children went for 
sightseen in Minsk, they also attended a cultural evening of the Korean traditional ensemble "Arirang". 

On Sunday, students gave a sermon at the Sunday 
Service for the eldest group of children of the second 
generation. 

On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, the guys made 
presentations about Japan for students studying 
Japanese, in the center of intercultural 
communications “Lingua Land”, and also engaged in 
street witnessing. They invited two guests to an 
introductory lecture, one of which came to the center 
again. 



On Wednesday, they also gave testimony about their life of faith at a meeting of a home group in the family 
of Maxim and Tatyana Mentz, and in the evening they organized another evening of Japanese culture in the 
witnessing center with a master class on making bracelets. 

 

On Thursday, the children visited the ancient castle in the city of Mir, and in the evening they met with the 
elder second generation children. 

 

Many thanks to our Japanese guests for their heartistic contributions and the example that they showed to 
all of us. 

 
 

 


